
NOTICE 

TOWN OF COLEBROOK 

 

Notice is hereby given that a signed copy of the Contract of Employment between the Colebrook 

Board of Education and the Superintendent of Schools for the period of July 1, 2025 – June 30, 

2028; is on file at the Town Clerk’s Office for public inspection during regular office hours.   

 

Dated at Colebrook, Connecticut, this 3rd day of July, 2025.   

 

Debra L. McKeon 

Town Clerk 

 

 

 


